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BACKGROUND 1 
 2 
Following discussions with members of the Board of Trustees, Leadership Council and others, 3 
Chancellor Steven Rosenstone  announced that in order to more accurately convey the role of the 4 
system’s central administrative offices, the name “Office of the Chancellor” will be used solely 5 
in reference to the chancellor and his immediate staff and the name “system office” will be used 6 
to designate the entire centralized administrative offices.  It is recommended that the Board 7 
amend board policies to reflect consistent use of the term system office.  8 
  9 
Following discussion with the Board’s Executive Committee, Chair Scott Thiss requested staff to 10 
prepare a motion to make technical changes to board policy wherever appropriate.  Technical 11 
changes may be made with one reading and by consent agenda action in accordance with Board 12 
Policy 1A.1, Part 6.  13 
 14 
BOARD MOTION 15 
The Board of Trustees amends all current board policies effective January 1, 2012, to 16 
change the term Office of the Chancellor to system office or similar term reflecting the 17 
grammatical context of the sentence.  The chancellor is authorized to make related 18 
grammatical changes as necessary to incorporate the revised nomenclature. 19 
 20 
 21 
Date of Adoption:    November 16, 2011 22 
Date of Implementation:  January 1, 2012 23 
 24 
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